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Bulletin No:  JC-012-10 
 

Propane Catcher Inlet Boot 
 
 
Issue:  Different Grass Catcher Inlet Boot is required on Propane units. 
 
Details:  Due to the size of the propane fuel tanks, a different inlet boot (4165360.7) is 
required for the 3 bag catcher.  This new boot will also work on all other units.  
Therefore, we will begin including this boot in all catchers shipped from the factory. 
 
Action Required:  If you sell a propane unit that is having a 3 bag catcher installed and 
the catcher is old stock, you will need to call us with the serial number.  At that point, we 
will send a boot out at no charge to allow the catcher to be fitted to the propane unit. 
 
Products Involved:  Old style boot 4139394 supersedes to new style boot 4165360.7 
 
Warranty:  Warranty does not apply. 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Schiller Grounds Care, Inc. Customer 
Service Department at 920-699-2000. 
 
 
This bulletin is relevant to the departments shown below.  Please circulate as appropriate. 
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